ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us

From:

Ann Jones <ajones@votepalmbeach.gov>

Sent:

Monday, December 9, 2024 4:46 PM

To:

Caitlin Copeland Alison Novoa

Cc: Subject:

RE: Stand alone Election Cost

The deadline for the March 11 election was December 6th. However, we could accommodate for your purposes if we receive ballot information BEFORE December 27th.

Ann Jones

Director, Business Affairs

P: (561) 656-6200 D: (561) 656-0339 F: (561) 656-6220

ajones@votepalmbeach.gov

WE'VE MOVED! Voting in Palm Beach County just got BETTER.









PLEASE NOTE: Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. Florida Statute 668.6076

From: Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 4:40 PM **To:** Ann Jones <ajones@votepalmbeach.gov> **Cc:** Alison Novoa <alison@votepalmbeach.gov>

Subject: Re: Stand alone Election Cost



This is an external email!

Please BE CAREFUL when clicking links or opening attachments!
Think before you click! When in doubt, contact your IT Department!

Remember: STOP! THINK! ACT!

Good Afternoon:

Thank you for the information. If the Town reopens qualifying in January as a resignation took place recently for a Seat, what would be the latest date to prepare a ballot for the March 11, 2025 election?

Caitlin E. Copeland-Rodriguez, MMC Town Clerk Town of Juno Beach 340 Ocean Drive Juno Beach, FL 33408 ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us

Phone: (561)656-0316

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials regarding town business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

On Mon, Dec 9, 2024 at 3:35 PM Ann Jones ajones@votepalmbeach.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Ms. Copeland,

I understand you were inquiring about the cost of a stand-alone election for Juno Beach. While I cannot be exact, I can tell you the cost would be in the \$200,000 range. In the March election, the costs are shared with the other municipalities. In the stand-alone, Juno Beach would be solely responsible for the costs to manage the election.

I hope this helps in your decision.

Regards,

Ann Jones

Director, Business Affairs

P: (561) 656-6200 D: (561) 656-0339 F: (561) 656-6220

ajones@votepalmbeach.gov

WE'VE MOVED! Voting in Palm Beach County just got BETTER.